
To Judiciary committee members; 
I oppose all three of these bills and strongly recommend a no vote.  This continued assault on my rights 
and freedoms needs to stop.  Why Oregon’s Democratic leadership supports and pursues the 
dismantling of the 2nd amendment and a law abiding citizens right to cancel and carry smacks of tyranny. 
You are not our masters! These three bills do nothing to make anyone safer but will  actually create just 
the opposite while criminalizing otherwise law abiding Oregonians. Give me my freedom back, give me 
back the Oregon I knew in the 50’s and 60’s. 
 
Grant Darrow 
72065 Darr Rd. 
Elgin, Or 97827 
 


